
SALISBURY AFFORDABLE HOUSING COMMISSION 

SUBCOMMITTEE:  COMMUNITY SUPPORT 

SPECIAL MEETING  

SEPTEMBER 21, 2022 – 6:00PM 

 

Present:  Jennifer Kronholm Clark, Lee Sullivan, Katie White, Jon Higgins and Hannah Pouler 
(Communications Consultant) 

The main topic was preparation for Fall Festival.  New graphics have been created for a poster featuring 
the SAHC, Salisbury Housing Committee (SHC) and Housing Trust (SHT).  Another poster will feature an 
upcoming event:  “Green Homes:  A Webinar on Energy Savings Presented by the SAHC” – November 17, 
2022 at 6:30pm.  That presentation will follow the regular meeting of the SAHC, using the same Zoom 
link, which will be provided and posted on the Town website, along with the agenda:  
https://www.salisburyct.us/boards-commissions-committees/affordable-housing/.  There will be an 
overview of how the SAHC is supporting town organizations for Affordable Housing (AH), followed by 
detailed information for homeowners, including some incentives available for improving affordability.  It 
will not be necessary to sign up for the presentation; more information will be available if people sign up 
for SAHC emails.  Work will continue to be done on the website:   https://www.salisburycthousing.org/. 
K. White will make the QR code.  There was brief discussion about the SAH Fund.  The SAHC table will be 
set up & staffed on Friday and Saturday of Fall Festival; hopefully representatives of all 3 organizations 
will attend, at some point.  Ms. Pouler will work on posts and putting up links, including the QR code. 
The next meeting will be on October 5, 2022 at 6:00pm. 
   
 

    

   


